
 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2024 

Olakunle Awe 

Joseph Bledsoe 

Matthew Boedicker 

Anthony Breidenstein 

Samuel Brown 

Garrett Carey 

Aaron Deffenbaugh 

Cody Evans 

Shane Falke 

Robert Harford 

Ryan Hefner 

Marvin Hinds 

Marcus Howell 

Elijah Kill 

Nicholas Layne 

Walter Monsauret 

Morgan Mumaw 

Aaron Newland 

Nicholas Repko 

Haydn Ridenour 

Todd Rosebrook 

Evan Saunders 

Aric Stover 

Anthony Strange 

Christopher Sturgill 

John Sudduth 

Michael Vandemark 

Stephan Vanover 

Kenneth Weadock 

Chance Weitz 

Samuel White 
 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2024 (con’t) 

Michael White 

Nathaniel White 

Gary Wilson 
 

PAID THROUGH  

May 2024 

Camron Earick 

Cameron Epp 

Justin Grothouse 

Boston Hensley 

John Hillman 

Randy Hoersten 

Kyle LeMar 

Kenneth Long 

Dale Naumburg 

Matthew Sterrett 
 

PAID THROUGH  

April 2024 

Clayton Fissel 

Austin Klausing 
 

PAID THROUGH  

March 2024 

Patrick Hooks 
 

PAID THROUGH  

February 2024 

Paul Dalton 
 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

In our efforts to prepare for the upcoming Apprenticeship 

classes, I don’t want our Journeymen to think we have 

forgotten them.  

 

We have several new online Journeyman classes starting up 

that I think will greatly enhance your skills and provide you 

with new certifications that may be needed in the future… so 

don’t forget to read the training page. I also want to make 

sure you know, if you don’t have a computer or internet 

access at home, you are welcome to coordinate a time to 

come into the Training Center and use one of our computers. 

We are dedicated to helping you! 

 

Some of you are probably seeing some new faces around the 

jobsite.  Please make sure you welcome our new apprentices 

and help them learn. Remember, you were once new at this 

too, so please be helpful. 

 

As always, let me know if you have any suggestions. 

               The Ole’ Guys 

 

 A large and talkative group of retired electricians showed 

up this month. A couple of new faces really added much to 

the story lines that were exchanged.  
 

As usual a variety of topics were covered ranging from how 

the heart and kidneys work together, to opportunities to 

donate some time to a project at Safety City and the ballot 

measure in November to draw Fair Voting Districts. But the 

best time had was a group of old friends enjoying each 

other’s company and realizing the importance of each day 

they are given. Thus, truly fulfilling and living the meaning 

of the word BROTHERHOOD in the IBEW. 
 

 Make the time to come join us on August 14 @ 2PM. 
 
 

Do all you can with what you have, in the time you 
have, in the place you are. – Nkosi Johnson, 12-yr-old 
Zulu boy with cancer 

 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 

 


